
WRIGHTSTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

WORK SESSION MEETING NOVEMBER 11, 2024 

The Wrightstown Township Board of Supervisors met on Monday, November 11, 2024, in the Meeting 
Room of the Wrightstown Township Municipal Building, 2203 Second Street Pike, Wrightstown, PA. 
Chair Chester S. Pogonowski called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM. Present were Vice Chair Jane B. 
Magne, Treasurer Robert S. Lloyd, Solicitor Vicki Kushto, Township Engineer Cindy VanHise, 
Township Bookkeeper Kim Kleinguenther, and Interim Township Manager Gregg Schuster. 

Chair Pogonowski announced there was an executive session on October 30, 2024, to discuss real estate 

matters, including a potential conservation easement purchase. 

 

1. BUSINESS 

Sewer Plant Systems Update.  Sewer Engineer Fred Ebert and Operator Justin 

Nevadomski presented an overview of the status of the two Township sewer plants and 

the operational challenges they were facing. They discussed how the membranes used in 

the systems need to be replaced much sooner than anticipated and that the membranes 

currently used have been discontinued. Potential design changes were discussed that 

would address the growing operational costs. 

Mr. Ebert will begin working on redesign options with cost estimates to be discussed in January. 

2. SOLICITOR’S REPORT 

There was no report. 

3. ENGINEER’S REPORT 

There was no report. 

4. SUPERVISORS’ COMMENTS   

There were none. 

5. MANAGER’S REPORT 

Approval of Minutes of October 28, 2024.  On a motion by Treasurer Lloyd and seconded by Vice 

Chair Magne, the Board of Supervisors minutes of October 28, with edits, were approved unanimously. 

6. EXECUTIVE SESSION  

An executive session to be held after the meeting to discuss personnel was announced. 

7. ADJOURNMENT  

On a motion by Treasurer Lloyd, seconded by Vice Chair Magne, all voted to adjourn. The meeting was 

adjourned at 6:16 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Gregg Schuster, Interim Manager 

 


